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Successful start of the 2nd Call sub-projects

After the 2nd Call for Proposals five sub-projects have been approved. All started their
activities in May/June this year.

Within the kick-off meetings the Sub-Project Participants learned more about the state of
the art, policies and challenges in the participating regions and jointly agreed upon the next
steps. Furthermore, EnercitEE's reporting procedures and deadlines were presented to the
sub-project partners. During a sub-project's life time three interregional meetings will be
held in order to exchange information, assign tasks, take decisions, adjust planning,
discuss results etc.

The sub-project kick-off meetings took place as follows:

E-FoxES:

(http://enercitee.eu/Sub-Projects/E-FoxES---Energy-saving-Foxes-in-European-Schools,50
/)27 - 28 June in Bautzen, Saxony

ActEE:

(http://enercitee.eu/Sub-Projects/ActEE---Actions-and-communication-tools-about-Energy-
Efficiency,52/)20 - 21 July in ChambÃ©ry, Haute-Savoie

GRACE:

(http://enercitee.eu/Sub-Projects/GRACE---Grants-and-other-incentives-for-cost-and-energ
y-efficiency,53/)12 - 13 July in Bautzen, Saxony

EEMTE:

(http://enercitee.eu/Sub-Projects/EEMTE---Energy-Efficiency-in-Municipality---Training-and
-Exchange-of-experience,55/)12 - 14 October in Jelcz-Laskowice, Lower Silesia and

FIPREC:

(http://enercitee.eu/Sub-Projects/FIPREC---Financing-Instruments-by-Potential-and-Requir
ements-of-Energy-saving-Contracting,56/)26 - 27 October in Porretta Terme,
Emilia-Romagna.


